
 
From: Jay Jacob [mailto:jjacob@CBBFLA.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2009 11:48 AM 
To: Comments 
Cc: info@icba.org 
Subject: Assessments, RIN 3064-AD35 
 
As a community banker who has watched Wall Street destroy our nations 
economy, I find it appalling that the FDIC would place this tremendous financial 
burden on the community banks that have behaved responsibly and that are our 
nations only hope to revive a stalled economy.   
  
I urge the FDIC to reconsider this action as it can only push our industry into dire 
straits. 
  
Regards, 
  
Jay Jacob 
Community Bank of Broward 
Vice President 
Commercial Loan Officer 
2400 N. Commerce Parkway 
Suite 200 
Weston, FL 33326 
(954) 377-0917 Office 
(954) 559-5458 Cell 
(954) 888-9075 Fax 
www.communitybankofbroward.com 
  
  
  


